
Pupil Survey January 2021 
 
Thank you to all children who completed and returned a survey. We had 37 children respond, which 
is not very many for a school of 360 pupils, but we hope that those who didn’t are okay. If you do 
have any worries or questions, you can always send a message to your teacher or to me on Teams or 
Class Dojo. Below is a breakdown of how people responded to each question. 
 

Questions Always / Yes Sometimes  Never / 
No 

I am able to get on to Teams every day 33 (89%) 4 (11%) 0 (0%) 
I have a device of my own to use. I do not have to 
share with a brother or sister 

33 (89%) 0 (0%)  4 (11%) 

I get help from my teacher if I need it 25 (68%) 11 (30%) 1 (3%) 
I get to see my teacher every day 25 (68%) 12 (32%) 0 (0%) 
I have some work that needs a screen and some 
work that does not 

11 (30%) 26 (70%) 0 (0%) 

I have all the things I need to help me learn (like 
paper and pencils) 

36 (97%) 1 (3%) 0 (0%) 

I can work on my own to complete most of my 
work 

18 (49%) 18 (49%) 1 (3%) 

I know how to keep myself safe online 33 (89%) 4 (11%) 0 (0%) 
Do you have enough books to read? 23 (62%) 5 (14%) 5 (14%) 
 Agree/Strongly 

agree 
Disagree/Strongly 
disagree 

 

I have enough work to complete during the week 36 (97%) 1 (3%)  
The work I receive is challenging but not too hard 
for me 

35 (95%) 2 (5%)  

 
From next week, at the end of each live session, your teacher will stay online for a few minutes for 
you to ask questions about your work or get extra help if you need it. Also from next week, we will 
work harder to give you some more learning to do that doesn’t need a screen. Soon we will be 
asking your parents to come to school to collect a pack for you. In there will be a workbook for 
English and Maths, a sketchbook and pencil crayon set and also a little treat for you! 
 
Every Friday is going to be almost completely screen free and next Friday will be a very creative day. 
You will find out more about this on Monday. 
 
We know you are all missing your friends so every class will have a session each week when you can 
just chat together for a while.  
 
If you have read all the books you have at home or would like some different books to read, please 
let your teacher know and your parent can collect a pack from school. It would be helpful if you 
could tell us what your AR reading level is, and what types of books you like to read so we can 
choose books that are suitable and fun for you. Also, if you have finished your home learning book 
or need any other resources to help your learning, your parent can collect these things from the 
school office. 
 
Until we can see each other in person again, keep safe (and warm and dry!) and if you need 
anything, please let us know. 
 
Mrs Butcher 
 


